Dear Sirs

My name is Peter Britton and I live at 16 Round Close Road, Adderbury, Banbury, OX17 3EP. My wife and I no longer have any personal objections to the latest plan to build two houses on the old chapel site.

However, I do give support to the lady living immediately to the left of the site who has several windows overlooking the plot and whose privacy will be affected greatly along with the loss of natural sunlight that she will suffer. Is there anything that can be done here, however slight, to make things better for her?

Regards

Peter Britton

